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Lenovo Selects Skyworks' GSM/GPRS Cellular System Solution; Extending Consumer 
Electronics Leadership into Feature-Packed Mobile Phones 

WOBURN, Mass.--(BUSINESS WIRE)--May 25, 2004--Skyworks Solutions, Inc. (Nasdaq:SWKS), the industry's leading wireless 
semiconductor company focused on radio frequency (RF) and complete cellular system solutions for mobile communications 
applications, today announced that Lenovo Mobile, a subsidiary of Lenovo Group (Legend Group Limited - SEHK:992; ADR 
stock code:LGHLY) has selected the company's highly integrated GSM/GPRS cellular system solution for use in several mobile 
handset models, including its popular G811 phone.

Lenovo Mobile is using Skyworks' complete cellular system solution to speed development of several handset models while 
accelerating volume ramp of its dual-band G811 GSM/GPRS platforms. Lenovo's G811 phone offers consumers a wide variety 
of capabilities that are enabled by Skyworks' system solution platform, including GPRS data support, Wireless Application 
Protocol (WAP) Web-browsing, enhanced messaging service (EMS), predictive text input, 40-bit polyphonic ring tone melodies, 
and exciting downloadable games. Several other of Lenovo's next generation handsets will also be based on Skyworks' 
comprehensive solution, reducing development costs and time-to-market, as it includes all of the required semiconductor 
content and associated software necessary to build a complete wireless terminal with improved performance and advanced 
multimedia features.

"Skyworks has played a pivotal role in helping Lenovo extend its popular information technology brand into the Chinese mobile 
handset marketplace," said Fei Hongxin, vice general manager of Lenovo Mobile. "Skyworks' simplified cellular handset 
architecture, with its outstanding system efficiency, allowed us to significantly reduce our development cycles."

"Lenovo is a perfect example of how quickly a leading consumer electronics manufacturer can expand its handset market share 
with feature-rich phones that are based on Skyworks' comprehensive cellular system platform," said Gregory L. Waters, vice 
president of Cellular Systems at Skyworks. "We are delighted to be a part of Lenovo's rapid expansion and look forward to 
continuing to provide the highly integrated system solutions that meet their growth needs."

Skyworks pioneered the concept of developing complete semiconductor system solutions for cellular handset applications. This 
approach simplifies the design process and speeds time-to-market by providing all major ICs, a full operator-qualified, network-
approved GSM/GPRS protocol stack, all necessary development tools and customer support for building a complete Internet-
enabled platform.

About Lenovo Mobile

Lenovo Mobile, a subsidiary company of Lenovo Group (Legend Group Limited - SEHK:992; ADR stock code:LGHLY), is the 
largest high technology enterprise in China. The Group's own brand PCs have been the best seller in China since 1997, 
commanding a market share of about 27 percent in 2003. Lenovo PCs also top the bestseller list in the Asia Pacific region 
(excluding Japan) with a market share of 12.6 percent. It has been actively involved in supporting sports activities including 
sponsoring China's National Women Soccer Team in 1999 and Beijing's successful bid for hosting the 2008 Olympic Games. 
Besides manufacturing and selling PCs, the company also manufacturers handheld devices, mobile handsets and 
motherboards, and provides IT consulting services. The company was listed on the Hong Kong Stock Exchange in 1994, and is 
a constituent stock of the Hang Seng Index. Its American Depositary Receipts are currently being traded in the United States. 
For more information, please visit: http://www.lenovo.com.

About Skyworks

Skyworks Solutions, Inc. is the industry's leading wireless semiconductor company focused on RF and complete cellular system 
solutions for mobile communications applications. The company provides front-end modules, RF subsystems and cellular 
systems to handset, WLAN and infrastructure customers.

Skyworks is headquartered in Woburn, Mass., with executive offices in Irvine, Calif. The company has design, engineering, 
manufacturing, marketing, sales and service facilities throughout North America, Europe, Japan, China, Korea, Taiwan and 
India. For more information please visit www.skyworksinc.com. 

Safe Harbor Statement

http://www.skyworksinc.com/


This news release includes "forward-looking statements" intended to qualify for the safe harbor from liability established by the 
Private Securities Litigation Reform Act of 1995. These forward-looking statements include information relating to future results 
of Skyworks (including certain projections and business trends). Forward-looking statements can often be identified by words 
such as "anticipates," "expects," "intends," "believes," "plans," "may," "will," "continue," similar expressions, and variations or 
negatives of these words. All such statements are subject to certain risks and uncertainties that could cause actual results to 
differ materially and adversely from those projected, and may affect our future operating results, financial position and cash 
flows.

These risks and uncertainties include, but are not limited to: global economic and market conditions, such as the cyclical nature 
of the semiconductor industry and the markets addressed by the company's and its customers' products; demand for and 
market acceptance of new and existing products; the ability to develop, manufacture and market innovative products in a 
rapidly changing technological environment; the ability to compete with products and prices in an intensely competitive industry; 
product obsolescence; losses or curtailments of purchases from key customers or the timing of customer inventory 
adjustments; the timing of new product introductions; the availability and extent of utilization of raw materials, critical 
manufacturing equipment and manufacturing capacity; pricing pressures and other competitive factors; changes in product mix; 
fluctuations in manufacturing yields; the ability to continue to grow and maintain an intellectual property portfolio and obtain 
needed licenses from third parties; the ability to attract and retain qualified personnel; labor relations of the company, its 
customers and suppliers; economic, social and political conditions in the countries in which Skyworks, its customers or its 
suppliers operate, including health and security risks, possible disruptions in transportation networks and fluctuations in foreign 
currency exchange rates; and the uncertainties of litigation, as well as other risks and uncertainties, including but not limited to 
those detailed from time to time in the company's Securities and Exchange Commission filings.

These forward-looking statements are made only as of the date hereof, and the company undertakes no obligation to update 
or revise the forward-looking statements, whether as a result of new information, future events or otherwise. 

Note to editors: Skyworks is a trademark of Skyworks Solutions, Inc. or its subsidiaries in the United States and in other 
countries. All other brands and names listed are trademarks of their respective companies.
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